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Newsletter – 30th June 2023 
 

This half-term’s value is Truthfulness 
 
Headteacher’s Message 
As the end of term is quickly approaching, it was lovely to take a minute for reflection in church this 
morning, before starting our Celebration assembly.  Our school chaplain, Maryanne, joined us as we 
took a moment of stillness to consider members of our All Saints family that have lost loved ones 
recently.  Our Worship team led us in prayer and we sang our All Saints hymn, ‘Shine Jesus Shine.’ 
Our children have been shining this week as they have been working their socks off, completing end of 
term assessments for reading, writing and maths.  These results will go towards making our teacher 
assessments that you will get in your child’s reports in the next few weeks. 
 
Over the last few weeks All Saints really have been ‘living life in all its fullness,’ as we celebrated School 
Sports Week through a range of activities and experiences.  Kicking off the week was a visit from Lexi 
Walker, who inspired the children with her journey to become the champion boxer she is today.  We 
even made the Chronicle newspaper, look out for us in this week’s edition.  We also had our sports 
morning at the community centre, sports afternoon with our families on the school field and we finished 
the week with our whole school trip to Staffordshire University Forest School.  What a fantastic week! 
 
This week we have been getting very excited about transitioning to our new year group/classes.  On 
Tuesday, children spent the day getting to know their new teachers and finding out a bit more about 
what their class will be like in September.  Everyone seemed happy and there were lots of giggles and 
smiles coming from all of the classrooms.  Our next transition day is planned for Wednesday 5th July, this 
also coincides with our final sports enrichment day ‘Game of Colours.’  Please see Dojo for all the 
information you need for this day.  Please note, there will not be any swimming on this day. 
 
Finally, we have been busy this week making plans for end of year trips.  Doves have an exciting trip to 
Severn Valley Railway next Friday and Sparrows will be bringing their topic to life by visiting Cadbury 
World on Monday 17th July. 
 
With only three weeks left of the school year, we have lots of changes to timetable and various events 
coming up, it is therefore really important that you keep up to date with DOJO. 
 
Have a restful weekend, 
 
Mrs Scott 
 
 
 
 



Prayer for the Week 
 

Dear Lord, 

 

Now the busy day is done, 

Jesus bless us everyone, 

Keep us safely through the night, 

Until we see the morning light. 

 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What an action packed week!!  National School Sports Week comprised of: 
- morning miles 
- a visit from a European champion female junior boxer 
- a morning of gym, circuits and dance 
- swimming 
- sports day 
- a forest school day at Staffordshire University. 
 
The children did amazingly well and seemed to enjoy the whole week. A big thank you to all the staff 
who worked so hard throughout the week to make it such a fabulous time.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Game of colours 
The event is being led by Mrs Rachel Jukes who led our Festive Fitness, Active Stem and Cheerleading 
Workshops earlier in the year. 
 
The Game of Colours involves working in groups to complete challenges within different coloured zones 
- each one focusing on the development of a particular skill such as physical development, creativity, 
problem solving and team work.  The children will be completing the activities within their new class 
groups with their new class teachers/support staff for September.  This is our second transition day of the 
year and it is hoped this will provide a valuable team building opportunity for both pupils and staff.  
 
Year 6 will have a lead role in running the activities and will be Mrs Jukes' helpers for the event.  If Year 
6 could wear a brightly coloured t-shirt (avoiding red), this would make it easier for Mrs Jukes to see 
who her helpers are.  The other children will need to come to school wearing their red PE kits.  Please 
could all children ensure they come to school with sun cream applied having taken any allergy 
medication.  They will also need a hat, large water bottle and a lightweight waterproof with them. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to thank you all very much for your support so far in raising money for our leavers trip.   
 

We still have one more event to go – our sponsored walk which will take 
place on Friday 07th July.  We will start at school and head towards the 
lovely woods in Teddesley.  This walk will allow us to work as a team and 
spend time together just before the next step of our school journey.  If you 
are able to contribute/sponsor, we would appreciate any contribution 
whatever it is.  Thank you from Year 6. 

 

Bednall Church Fete 
Traditionally All Saints have always opened 
the village fete and we have been lucky 
enough to be asked again.  It is also a fantastic 
opportunity to show off our little school to the 
many visitors that come to Bednall on that 
day.  
 
We have decided to open with a dance 
choreographed by Miss Connolly.  Many other 
staff will also be there on the day but we do 
need your children too - the more the merrier.  
It’s a lovely event with lots going on so, if you 
are able to help by getting your child there for 
2pm prompt, please can you let me know.  
Each child that participates will get a prize!  
Please help and support our wonderful school - 
thanks in advance.  Mrs Scott. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Sparrows – Alfie for his superb segmenting and blending  

of sounds and his reading 
 

Doves – Angelmay for super creative writing 
 

Eagles – Dylan for being a fantastic RE teacher  

and teaching us about the 5K’s 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dojo Certificates 
 

 

Doves – Anglemay, Areeba, Charlie, Devon,  

Ethan, Farah, George, Jack, Jacob, Seb 
 
 

Eagles – Annabelle, Emelia, Dylan,  

Lenny, Lydia, Travis 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Wednesday 5th July – Game of colours workshop (whole 
school) 
Thursday 6th July – transition day for Walton High School 
Friday 07th July – Severn Valley Railway Trip (Doves only) 
Thursday 13th July – Walton High School Annual 
Production (Y5/6 only) 
Monday 17th July – Cadbury World Trip (Sparrows only) 
Saturday 22nd July – Bednall Fete at 2pm 
Monday 24th July – Leavers assembly 
Monday 24th July – last day of term – school finishes at 
1pm 
 
 

 
To help your messages get to the correct person, please 
refer to the list below: 
 

School dinners, After School Club, Appointments & 
Absences - Mrs Stones (Office) 
 

Learning or Behavioural Concerns - Class Teachers   
 

Special Educational Needs – Mrs Shale 
 

Breakfast Club - Mrs Stones  
 

Please feel free to contact us by telephone, email or Dojo 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Love Live & Learn 

Summer Term 2023 

Term starts: Monday 17th April 

May Day: Monday 1st May 

Half term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

Inset Day: 23rd June 

Term ends: Monday 24th July 

Inset day: Tuesday 25th July 

Holiday: Wednesday 26th July – Friday 01st September 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

Inset Day: Monday 04th September 

Inset Day: Tuesday 05th September  

Term Starts: Wednesday 06th September  

Half Term: Monday 30th October - Friday 03rd November  

Term Ends: Thursday 21st December 

Inset Day: Friday 22nd December  

Holiday: Monday 25th December – Friday 05th January 

 

Spring Term 2024 

Term Starts: Monday 08th January  

Inset Day: 09th February  

Half Term: Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February 

Term Ends: Friday 22nd March  

Holiday: Monday 25th March - Friday 05th April 

Easter Sunday: Sunday 31st March 

 

Summer Term 2024 

Term starts: Monday 08th April 

May Day: Monday 06th May 

Half term: Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May 

Inset Day: Monday 03rd June 

Term ends: Friday 19th July 

Inset Day: Monday 22nd July  

Holiday: Tuesday 23rd July – Friday 30th August 

 


